Catholic Charismatic Renewal (CCR) in
 Gibraltar
The Catholic Charismatic Renewal started in Gibraltar in 1975. Gibraltar is 
a very small place with only 30,000 people.  The Charismatic Renewal started 
with only five people who just prayed and from there it has grown to what we 
are today.  We have 10 groups:  8 adult groups and 2 youth groups.  Every 
year we have two 'Life in the Spirit' Seminars.  There is one in English and 
one in Spanish, after the 'Life in the Spirit' Seminars we have a growth 
group course of six weeks.

The Youth Ministry is growing they are working very hard.  Last year we had 
a very big conference with Sister Bridge McKenna and Father Kevin Scalon.  
5,000 people attended the conference.  The Holy Spirit did great work.

The Intercession Ministry is quite strong, each group has its own 
Intercession Ministry, and they are in constant development.  There are 
Pentecost Novena Courses about New Evangelisation.

The Music Ministry works very well, there is Pastoral work for the Parish.

Once a year we have a retreat for all leaders and another for all 
intercessors.  Once a month we have a vigil in which all groups come 
together.

The NSC comprises of a Priest (Father Ghio) and 6 members.

Next year we will be celebrating the 30th Anniversary of the CCR and are 
having a big conference.  Ralph Martin and Padre Luca are coming to preach.

The NSC has helped in organising 'Life in the Spirit' Seminar in Spain.
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